
United Women in Faith 

Greetings from the United Women in Faith  

The Spruce Street United Women in Faith is going to be busy over the next 

couple of months – we invite all the women of the church to join us for 

our meetings/activities. 

On going activities –  

• May is Baby Shower month for Scotts Run Settlement House- they are in 

need of the following items: baby formula, baby food, baby cereal, 

sizes 2-6 diapers, pullups, wipes and electrolyte solution (i.e. 

Pedialyte)- they do not need clothing. Donations will be accepted May 

4-May 25 in the crib in the overflow area. 

• T-shirt orders have been extended to May 18. 

• The United Women in Faith focus on community and global missions 

supported by a variety of fundraising efforts. In order to assist 

with those fundraising efforts, we have established a Facebook Group 

page titled “Spruce Street Women in Faith Fundraising”. This is a 

private group which means that you must be a member of the group to 

see the posts or to comment in the group. Anyone can find and join 

the group and we welcome you to join and to invite your friends who 

would support our fundraising efforts. 

 Part of the Facebook group will be an ongoing fundraiser through 

Park Lane Jewelry with the commission earned by sales through the 

Facebook group being donated in whole to Spruce Street Women in Faith 

to use at their discretion to support missions. Additional 

fundraising activities supported by the group will also be promoted 

on the Facebook page. Link to the Facebook group page: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1372896213732346 

Or go to Facebook and search Groups for Spruce Street Women in Faith 

Fundraising 

Park Lane Jewelry Link: https://parklanejewelry.com/a/681306-9 

Or go to parklanejewelry.com - Find stylist Mary Wilson -Shop with a 

Party “Faithful Women” 

• The church office needs the names of all of the church members who 

are graduating from College or High School by May 11. Please send 

names to: secretary@sprucestreetumc.org 

• The UWIF Mon Valley District has started a Book club. The purpose of 

this book club is to encourage fellowship and encourage people to 

participate in the UWIF Reading program. The next book club meeting 

will be June 3 and the Book will be Hidden Figures. 
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